
Center Street PTO Meeting Minutes 
March 6, 2018 

 
Principal's report: 
Patti shared out that Spring Pictures with Lifetouch went great.  
 
There was discussion that the Fun Run this year will be for a student and the parents had 
requested that the raised funds go to research for this specific student's diagnosis.  
 
Discussion of testing snacks (Amy Barr and Melanie Peden will purchase on 04/06/18). It was 
also mentioned the impact that testing refusal/opt outs have. 
 
Faculty Report: 
Mrs. Sotero reported that staff members were inspired by recent conferences they attended. 
Teachers implemented what they learned right away in their classrooms and have shared it with 
other staff members. 
 
District Parent Council Report: 
Melanie Peden shared information from the last DPC meeting (student walk-out being addressed, 
plans for a student led memorial inside instead.) 
 
Melissa Yearick gave a very detailed and informative write up about the history of different 
parking lot updates within the district that Melanie will share at DPC meeting on 3/07/18 (and 
will bring to attention the student drop off complications faced with the parking lot concerns.) 
 
Ongoing Business: 
Square One Art order forms are to be in by 3/22/18. Count for Square One Art on Monday 
March 26 at 2:30pm.  
 
Mail in orders by Tuesday March 27th. 
 
Site Base: 
Patti reported on Fun Run discussions at the Site Base meeting. Registration plans, funding and 
shirt quotes discussed. Fun Run will be May 11th 2018.  
 
Treasurer's Report: 
Denise Trondsen reported on expenses and income. Spirit Wear: just 50% shy of our goal. April 
check comimg in for Box Tops. Gertrude Hawk to arrive before Spring Carnival for distribution.  
 
$550.00 expense budget for Fun Run. 
 
Spoke about Print Place.com for prize cards for Spring Carnival (3/16/18) 
 
Assembling surprise bags next week. 
 
The possibility of a Center Street night out was discussed. 



 
Volunteer Coordinator Report: 
Cupcakes and volunteer sign up for cake wheel. Discussed float help from J. Dull for St. 
Patrick's Day float for the parade on Saturday March 10th @ 2:00PM. 
 
Pizza, hot dogs, nachos and pretzels for Spring Carnival food. No photo booth this year. Truck 
rental to transport the carnival games to the school. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:46PM 
Next Center Street PTO meeting will be on 
Tuesday April 3, 2018 @ 6:30PM upstairs in the Center Street library. 
 
 


